
 

 

 
 

FIRST NOTICE 

 
 

 

RE:  BACKFLOW PREVENTER INSTALLATION REQUIREMENT 

   

Pursuant to the City of Vaughan Backflow Prevention By-law 177-2020, Section 6(2), we are notifying you 

to retain the services of a Qualified Company, apply and obtain a Building (plumbing) Permit, and 

install the backflow preventer noted below by: 

 

<DEADLINEDATE> 

 

 

MAKE SERIAL # 

  

LOCATION SYSTEM PROTECTION 

  

 

A Building (plumbing) Permit, from the City of Vaughan Building Standards department must be obtained 

prior to the installation of the backflow preventer.   

 

Complete instructions for complying with this notice are included on the back of this page.  For further 

information, please contact our team at 905 832-2281 ext. 3678 or backflow@vaughan.ca. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Backflow Prevention Program 

Environmental Services  

 

encl:   How to Install a Backflow Preventer 

 

Please provide a copy of this installation notice to Building Standards when applying for a permit. 
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